


The short answer to why the Care Commission does not hold the information you have requested is because GP services (like the hospital and,
frankly, most other health and social care and educational settings) are not independently regulated in Jersey.

Under the Regulation of Care project it is intended to regulate GPs and dentists in phase 4. Phase 1 is to regulate social work and mental health
services for children which, as you know,  (I will provide a briefing to you on this very soon as I am
hoping to seek you approval to lodge draft legislation before the election).  Phase 2 is adult social care and mental health services.  Phase 3 will be
the hospital and clinic services.

This is a programme which was approved in 2018 .  However, clearly it is subject to change, depending on
the Government's priorities going forward.

I am sure that HCS will be able to provide you with further information on the specifics of your queries, but should you require any further
information on any matters to do with regulation or registration please do let me know.



Kind regards

Senior Policy Officer

Direct +44 (0)1534 
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From: John Young <J.Young@gov.je<mailto:J.Young@gov.je>>
Sent: 04 January 2022 11:51
To: enquiries@carecommission.je<mailto:enquiries@carecommission.je>
Cc: Richard Renouf <R.Renouf@gov.je<mailto:R.Renouf@gov.je>>; Caroline Landon
<C.Landon@health.gov.je<mailto:C.Landon@health.gov.je>>; Judith Martin <J.Martin3@gov.je<mailto:J.Martin3@gov.je>>; Mary Le Hegarat
<M.LeHegarat2@gov.je<mailto:M.LeHegarat2@gov.je>>; F

>
Subject: GP Practices in Jersey - Forward Planning - Concerns

I note the JCC register of medical practitioners is not currently available as legally required as the commission is revising it . I hope this is soon
restored. Please advise when this will happen , as this falls within my own responsibility as Minister

.



Please can I be advised asap :

*

  *
*

  

  

  

I look forward to a reply

Regards

John Young








